
Bryan & Sheena

Hi there, Thank you for taking the time to have a quick glance into our lives!

Bryan and I are  thrilled to be expanding ours through adoption. After a 5 
year struggle with infertility we have chosen the path of adoption and we 
are thankful to have the opportunity to create a family in such a special way. 

Bryan works as a heavy duty mechanic at a local 
shop. He also runs a small side business with his 
dad. Bryan has a great work and life balance 
which allows for a lot of quality family time and 
memory making!

Sheena works for an elementary school as an 
Education Assistant.  She has a love for education  
and loves working with children. She enjoys spending 
time with their families during school holidays. 
Sheena plans to take some time off when the baby 
arrives!

Picture above: A beautiful hike that we 
did while we were on one of our many 
road trip adventures.

Picture below: Bike ride on a trail we heard about 
so we made the trip out to try it. It was amazing.

We were married in 2014 while 
surrounded by all of our family and 
friends who continue to support us in 
our journey. Both of our families are 
extremely supportive and eager to 
watch us become parents

Picture to the right: This picture was 
taken on one of our date nights!



We are both surrounded by great family 
and friends. Both of our families live in the 

same community with us which makes for a lot 
of quality time!

Sheena has one brother who is married with 
three sons. Bryan has one sister who runs a 

petting zoo at their parents’ house!

We also have a 5 year old dog, Sophie,  who 
loves the farm and has been a wonderful 

addition to our household.

What we love to do!!

We love this life to all of its potential, 
always looking for a new adventure! 
Camping, hiking, biking, fishing, boating
skating, road trips, bowling, quadding
and anything else we can find.

Bryan and I also love celebrating all holidays. 
Christmas is our favourite! We have both brought 
our own childhood traditions to our Christmas and 
have also created our own traditions. We are eager 
to share these traditions with our new little family!

Our annual “hunt for the best Christmas tree adventure”

We recently celebrated our 5th wedding anniversary 
with a quick trip to Disneyland

Tubing while on winter vacation!


